North Middle School
Site Based Council
June 7, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council met Thursday, June 7, 2012, in the conference room.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, David Huddle, Trish Morton, Connie Abell, and Cheryl Brooks.  Steve McCullough was absent.
Guests:  Steve Everage attended the meeting as a guest.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Mr. Huddle made a motion to approve the agenda with the removal of the Program Review and Ms. Morton seconded.  The agenda was approved with the amendment.
Minutes:  Mr. Huddle made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Morton seconded.
Student Achievement:  There were a large number of students that made the honor roll at the end of the year.
Budget Report:  
The council reviewed the monthly financial report.  
The figures were not available for the Per Pupil Allotment at this time.
School Improvement Grant:  This will be the last year to receive these funds.  The Council discussed the three positions that are funded by the by this grant.
Committee Reports:  The Council reviewed the year end reports from the interventionists.
New Business:  
The dress code was discussed.  There will be no changes at this time.
The new Mission Statement was discussed.  Mr. Huddle made a motion to approve the Mission Statement and Ms. Brooks seconded.  The motion was passed.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Abell seconded.  The next meeting will be held Thursday, July 12, 2012, at 5:15.



